
 

 

   

Reminder - Financials 

  

 

This is a friendly reminder that for applications submitted from 1 January 2023, we 
require 2022 financials to be provided if applicants are self-employed. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Partner Relationship Manager. 

 

  

    

 

 


